
 
 

4th January 2025. 

 

Roy Thomas Hon. PAGB, Hon. FWPF 
 
The WPF Executive are very saddened to inform you of the sudden passing of Roy Thomas in 
Morriston Hospital, on the afternoon of 3rd January 2025.  As a Past President of the WPF and 
a very well-respected Life Member of Neath & District PS, he will be sadly missed. 
 
Our thoughts and sincere condolences are with his wife Margaret and his family at this sad 
time. May he rest in peace. 
 
More details and funeral arrangements will follow when they are known. 
 
Pat Hollis  
Hon. General Secretary 

 
The photo below shows Roy in March 2024 being presented with a gift for 40 years of service to the 
Welsh Photographic Federation. 
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